From:

To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: No night flights, retain the planning conditions
Date: 28 February 2022 17:49:00

This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open

attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to lodge my opposition to the removal of planning conditions limiting the
number of movements between the hours of 11pm and 7am.

Besides the blatant disregard for the health and welfare of local residents, surely the recent
change in work and travel practices due to the pandemic highlights a drop in the necessity
for the number of flights.

Added to that the environmental impact, the flawed method of measuring/limiting quotas
and the national imbalance due to concentration of flights through Dublin, there really is

no excuse to proceed with such draconian measures in pursuit of profits for the DAA and
associated rate collection for Fingal Co Co.

Regards,

Jason Murray.

Sent from my Android phone with mail.com Mail. Please excuse my brevity.
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